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FEB 18 200f
SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2000-_151
SUBJECT :  RECALL OF SOME DENR PERSONNEL FROM

THE SURVEY AND LAND TITLING COMPONENT
(SLT), SECOND PALAWAN INTEGRATED AREA
DEVELOPMENT PROJECT (SPIADP) TO THE
OFFICE OF THE PENRO PALAWAN

In the interest of the service and in line with the completion of the Survey and
Land Titling in Palawan last 30 September 1999, the following personnel are hereby
recalled to the Office of the PENRO Palawan:

NAME POSITION
1. Raymundo D. Crisostomo CENR Officer
2. Jesus C. Perilla GE1IV
3. Vicente F. Sefiorin LMD III

They shall clear themselves of all work responsibilities and financial
accountabilities before reporting to the Office of the PENRO, Palawan. They shall
inform this office of their compliance through proper channels.

This Order takes effect immediately and supersedes all previous orders

inconsistent herewith.

ANTONIO H. CERILLES
Secretary

Let’s Go Green!






